
 

 

 

 

 WORKSHOP MEETING 
 BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 

 TOWN OF REDINGTON SHORES 

 WEDNESDAY, JUNE 29, 2016 – 7:00 P.M. 

 

MINUTES 

 

Present upon roll call: Commissioner Henderson, Commissioner Kapper, Commissioner Branch, Vice Mayor 

Holmes and Mayor Adams. 

 

Ms. Maggie Cinnella, Gulf Beaches Library Director, spoke to the commission about the library’s budget. Ms. 

Cinnella explained that due to the money reserves being exhausted they would need to increase the amount of 

money that they would be requesting from the five area town supporters. She stated that Redington Shore’s 

contribution would be $44,246.00, which is an increase of $5,618.00 from last year’s contribution. Mayor 

Adams stated that he wanted to know what the other supporters were going to do before the commission would 

decide.   

 

OLD BUSINESS                             
Discussion – Chumming/Fishing off Shoreline 

Mayor Adams read a letter from the town’s attorney stating that the town could not pass an ordinance regarding 

blood fishing or chumming from the beaches that are owned by the State of Florida.   

 

Discussion – Roll-up Shutters/Impact Windows at Town Hall 

Commissioner Kapper reported there were three bids on the replacement of the Town Hall’s windows. The 

commission agreed that putting in impact windows would be better than going with the roll-up shutters. 

Commissioner Kapper stated that he would make a recommendation at the next regular meeting.   

 

NEW BUSINESS 

Discussion – Supporting BIG-C Resolution 2016-02 – Waterborne Transportation throughout the barrier islands 

of Pinellas County 

Mayor Adams said that he didn’t want to pass a resolution that might cost the town money in the future. The 

Commission agreed that they should hold off on the resolution for now. 

 

MISCELLANEOUS 
Mayor Adams stated that he had been contacted by Indian Shores about the placement of their new sign. The 

mayor suggested that the town just wait until Indian Shores puts their sign up to decide what if anything they 

need to do with the town’s sign.  

Mayor Adams announced the following meeting dates: 

Regular Meeting – Wednesday, June 8, 2016 – 7:00 p.m. 

Workshop Meeting – Wednesday, June 29, 2016 – 7:00 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

Tracey Cain, CMC 

Town Deputy Clerk 

 


